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Mr. Toby Sprunk, Director
Eagle County Open Space
PO Box 179

500 Broadway

Eagle, CO 81631

June 1, 2017

RE: Unauthorized use of State Trust Land

Dear Toby:

The Colorado Board of Land Commissioners (“Board” or “State Land Board”)
acknowledges that Eagle County Open Space is currently discussing leasing options on
the “Arrowhead” parcel with State Land Board staff, including a possible option to
acquire the property at a future date. Until such a lease is formalized and/or an
acquisition is complete, we respectfully request that all materials indicating or
promoting public recreational opportunities on or across the Arrowhead property (e.g.
A-10 Loop Trail) be removed from public websites, newletters, maps, etc.

As a reminder, public use of the Arrowhead parcel (Township 5 South, Range 82 West,
Section 16), is not authorized by the Colorado State Board of Land Commissioners and
is considered trespass per state statutes (C.R.S. §36-1-121). The State Land Board
intends to post this property with “No Trespassing” signs this summer.

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please do not hesitate to contact me
at (303) 866-3454, or by email at abraham.medina@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

Abraham Medina
Recreation Program Manager
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